Headteacher

John Galvin

Petworth CofE Primary School

South Grove, Petworth, West Sussex, GU28 0EE

Tel: 01798 342369 **Fax:** 01798 343195

E-mail: offfice@petworth.w-sussex.sch.uk **Website:** www.petworth.w-sussex.sch.uk



2nd May 2019

Dear Parents/Carers,

Year 6 SATS Preparation

The Year 6 SATS exams are on Monday 13th May to Thursday 16th May.

This year to help your child prepare for their SAT's exams, please could you ensure they have a good night's sleep and a relaxing morning before they come into school. I thought it would be nice and relaxing if all the children could have breakfast together in school from Monday 13thth to Thursday 16th May at 8am. The breakfast will be cereal, toast and fruit juice.

If your child would like to come into school for the breakfast, please could you return the reply slip to the office by <u>Thursday 9th May</u>. If your child does not want to attend the breakfast, please can you ensure they arrive in **school on time on Monday 13th to Thursday 16th May, no later than 8.45am**, so they are prepared to take their SAT's exams.

Your assistance is really appreciated.

Many thanks.

Yours sincerely

Rob Neary

Willow Class Teacher

SATS BREAKFAST Monday 13th to Thursday 16th May

My child(name)	_ *will/will not be attending
My child(name) the SAT's Breakfast on Monday 13 th to Thursday 16 th	^h May.
	•
Signed	
Date	

^{*}Please delete as appropriate